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8 March 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We had a great day in school yesterday celebrating World Book Day.  
There were lots of fantastic ‘dressed up’ potatoes as book characters.  
The creativity was superb.  Can I thank everyone who participated in 
this event, children, parents, grandparents and many more!  The 
children thoroughly enjoyed it.  It was practically impossible to choose 
winners as they were all so good.  If you want to dispose of your 
potatoes in an eco-friendly way, we have a compost bin in school. 
 
Once again many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs L Allen 
 

Mrs L Allen 
Principal 


